August 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Last school year, we had cars backing up onto Hornig Road at dismissal time creating a safety issue. We
had to revamp our pick-up procedures this year.

Pick-up will still be in the same location (at the back of the building by the gymnasium). We have re-
marked the macadam with new, blue arrows and altered our traffic pattern. There will now be two,
distinct lanes for traveling in and out of the pick-up area.

We will have cones strategically placed in the parking lot with staff members available to guide you
through the process during our first week of school.

We want to ensure the safety of all of our students at dismissal time.
We appreciate your support.
Sincerely

Fritz staff



